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We express regret for the delay in submiƫng this document and request the chance to contribute 
more meaningfully to this review as the leading industry associaƟon for records and informaƟon 
management. The review must prioriƟze the effecƟve management of digital records by ensuring 
their proper retenƟon or disposal, which is criƟcal to reducing the risk of informaƟon being 
compromised by cyber threats. This would also increase public confidence that their personal 
informaƟon is less suscepƟble to unauthorized access. RIMPA's iniƟal submission is brief, as we 
anƟcipate being invited to parƟcipate in a more comprehensive evaluaƟon of this criƟcal maƩer. 

Please contact for further discussions. 
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